Paloma Pollinators and CalaverasGROWN are willing to help those who have been impacted by the Butte Fire.  We have worked on a half dozen parcels already and would love to ramp up our efforts, but also need more volunteers to get involved.  We have to prioritize the help we are giving.  We will start helping those with the following issues first:

-your well is damaged and you need help getting it turned back on – only ask us for this if you need the water for living or irrigation now

-the fire burned your land so badly that most of the leaves and pine needles are gone, and you have steep slopes or roadways in danger of washing away

- you have direct concern about debris flows or mudslides washing away your home, house pad or other infrastructure

-you have been told that your burnt building will not be cleaned up by the county soon and the toxins from their ashes are a danger to local waterways

-you have land that is severely burnt on steep slopes above roads and waterways

Currently we are working on Mondays and Thursdays. 

We will need your street address, APN number and photos of the areas you want help with.  Send this info to info@calaverasgrown.org and we will get you on the list.  

Remember that this is 100% volunteer, with materials sponsored by community donations.  We need your donations to keep going, any size donation of money, time or materials help!

Contact us at info@calaverasgrown.org or (209) 498-8081

